HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

November 25, 2008

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Anita Fisher – teacher representative, Lesley Bone-teacher representative, Dana Thomas- parent, Diane Wells-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed November agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Kuhn-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Minutes from the September SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Kuhn -1st, Thomas-2nd) 

No October meeting was held due to inability to make quorum.  (3 members could not attend.)  

Mrs. Handel presented the revised CSIP and reviewed it with the committee.  The CSIP has been sent to staff members via email and reviewed in a faculty meeting for staff input and review.  SBDM member, Tara Martin could not attend today.  She sent an email to Mrs. Handel indicating her approval of the plan.   Any future suggestions will be considered and additions may be presented at future meetings.  Committee unanimously approved the amended CSIP.  (Thomas-1st, Bone-2nd)

Senate Bill 168 targets were also submitted to the committee.  Gaps and targets were discussed at the September meeting after NCLB and CATS testing results were reviewed.  The committee unanimously approved the targets.  Gap targets will be in the instructional areas of Reading and Math, with the target group as free/reduced lunch students.  (Thomas-1st, Fisher-2nd)

Committee continued revision work on the bylaws.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budget were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Wednesday, December 17, 2008 at 2:35 in the school library.

